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Pregnancy Resource Center- Prineville  

KMI Kingdomwork Ministries Intl’-  DC Lundy                                               

K & K in Uganda - Powell Butte Christian Church 

McKinley Indian - Wayne and Vallerie Goodman  
Medical Teams International Dental Van 

Mission 4 Mexico -  

Perspectives - Ann Andrews    

Pioneer Bible Translators - Dwayne & Helen Rainwater   

Project Love - Tom, Mindy, Pam, DC, & Linda  

Samaritan’s Purse - Operation Christmas Child 

AWANA - Jerry & Angie Berheim                                                                   

Central Christian School - Men’s Bible Study                                                      

Child Evangelism Fellowship - Jim and Lorella Monroe  

Christian Motorcycle Association - Cliff & Terri Roper                                              

Dynamic Church Planters - Paul & Cathy Becker  

Fellowship of Christian Athletes - Randy Hutchins 

Frontiers- A Mission to Reach Muslims- Narnia 

Frontiers Third Culture Kids -Kaycee Robinson   

Gideons -  

Grace Networks - Cash & Lisa Lowe 

Missionaries & Missions PBCC Supports 

Cowboy Fellowship at Powell Butte  

Christian Church 
 

 

Cowboy Fellowship is EVERY Saturday night 

in the Historic Chapel at 7pm. 
 
      

May 7 - TBD Potluck at 6pm 

May 14 - TBD 

May 21 - Tom Crabb 

May 28 -  Music with Pastor Trey 

PHOTO DIRECTORY 
 

We are updating our directory and  

pictures in our NEW data base. If you have an 

updated picture you would like to replace your 

old picture, email it to 

pbcc@powellbuttechurch.com.  Or if you are NEWER to the 

church and would like to have you/family picture in the di-

rectory, email the picture to email above.  Please fill out the 

survey that the QR code takes you to, below in this newslet-

ter.  

KINGDOM KIDS -UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

  Awana Grand Prix  

     May 21st 

    10:00 a.m.-1:00pm 

 

 

   Vacation Bible School 

      July 18th-July 22nd 

     "Monumental"     

Lord’s Acre Crafters 
 

The Lord’s Acre Crafters are meeting now 

on Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 

9:30 am.   

We’re accepting donations again for crafting, so that’s 

a good time to drop off items. If you’re interested in 

checking out our projects, donating or joining us 

please feel free to stop by. 

PBCC Family Information Update and  

Welcome Survey 
 

Please fill out to update 

your information or let us 

know you attended  

or visited a service. 

Hold your phone camera 

over this QR Code and it 

will open up to google 

docs web page.                                        

Thanks! 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
 

This months highlighted item is 

Hygiene Items.  

This month we are needing NEW 

Hygiene items. Those include 

combs brushes, washcloths, 

soap, & toothbrushes. 

You can check your favorite 

store for these items on sale or Dollar store. 

You can bring any item and put in the box, it doesn’t 

have to be only this item. 

Maybe even pick up items all year long for your own 

boxes. Questions, contact Jeanne in the office. 

THE WELL 
 

The Well is PBCC's Young Adults ministry aiming to create community amongst the young 

adults in Central Oregon. We are geared towards college students through young families.  

If you are interested in joining us we meet in the youth room (Historic Chapel Building) on  

Sundays starting at 5:30pm! If you would like more info please reach out to Pastor Ethan 

pbcc@powellbuttechurch.com 



 

 

Forged Youth Newsletter 

To see the youth of Powell Butte Christian Church and Central Oregon come to 

know the life changing love of Jesus Christ and to grow into mature believers 

who live to see the Gospel spread to all the world! 

 

May is an exciting time of the year for Forged we are in the thick of planning 

for our Summer camps and activities. We are also excited about our youth group 

programs on Wednesday and Thursday of each week. These are excellent places 

for students to come and have fun, get to know peers who share their faith, grow 

in their own faith, and fell welcomed and loved no matter what stage of life they 

are in. 

We had a very successful, and very quick trip up to McKinley Indian Mission 

Church of Christ last month where we helped paint, for some light construction, 

and did some work on the little bus we were fortunate enough to bless them with! 

The team that went (Including a group from Crossroads Portland) were blessed 

with a wonderful meal, as well as an opportunity to join in on their Sunday worship 

service! 

A few other things we were able to do included assisting in the prep for the 

Easter egg hunt, restarted up our Sunday School program, a group of students 

have been coming regularly to help with finally making progress on the basement 

remodel, and we started a new Fellowship of Christian Athletes huddle at the Pow-

ell Butte School! 

As I previously said we are in the midst of preparing for Summer Camps which 

are a vital aspect of youth ministry we have missed over the last few years!  

This year we will be going to three different camps with opportunities for all  

students to encounter Christ, and grow in their faith! 

 

FCA Camp: June 27th – July 1st   

  Northwest Nazarene University (Nampa, ID) 

  Students Entering 7th Grade thru Just Graduated 

  Cost: $400 

  Register: fca.regfox.com/2022nwfcasportscamp  

Wi-Ne-Ma First Middle School Camp: July 10th – 16th  

  Wi-Ne-Ma Christian Camp (Cloverdale, OR) 

  Incoming 6th graders thru Graduated 8th graders 

  Cost: $260 

  Register: winema.org/summerschedule.html 

Wi-Ne-Ma First High School Camp: July 17th – 23rd   

  Wi-Ne-Ma Christian Camp (Cloverdale, OR) 

  Incoming 9th graders thru just Graduated  

  Cost: $260 

  Register: winema.org/summerschedule.html 

 

If you have any questions about camps please contact Pastor Ethan  

PBCC@powellbuttechurch.com 

 

 

 



 

 

This Month In Forged Youth: 

Youth Group - Wednesday’s 6-8:30pm (Grades 6-12) 

Bible & Board Games - Thursday’s 6-7:30pm (Grades 6-12)  

Sunday School – Sunday’s 9:30-10:20am (Grades 6-12) 

 

 

 

McKinley  

Mission Trip 

Easter Egg 

Hunt 

Basement 

Remodel 



 

 

“Team Feed” is here and serving many children, families, and community folks! 

We are feeding them, and they are coming. PBCC has begun a new mission to provide a meal for our 

Awana children on Tuesday evenings. This will be an addition to the meals that are being provided for 

the middle and high school students on Wednesday nights. The AWANA and Forged Youth programs are 

very beneficial for our young people.  

Every Tuesday before AWANA Club we are serving a free dinner for AWANA kids, families, and 

others in our community. We are serving on average 430 meals on AWANA night and 60 meals on Forged Youth night 

each month. Praise God for the volunteers and faithful hearts that have stepped up to make this ministry come to  

fruition thus far.  

Each week of AWANA, we will have a nutritious meal available, served between 5 – 5:45pm, free of charge*. We hope 

that this will (among other things) help AWANA families who find themselves “flying low,” trying to get their children 

from school and to the church for AWANA. This same menu will be prepared for our Forged Youth kids on Wednesday 

evenings as well. 

 The team that will be preparing and serving the AWANA meals on Tuesday evenings are asking families to consider 

how they might be able to help – either on a weekly basis, a bi-weekly, or even monthly on a rotation.  

 We’re looking for:  

Set-up Team Members (4pm)  

Prep Team Members (4pm)  

Child care helpers (4-6:00 pm) 

Servers (5-5:45pm)  

Clean-up Team Members (5:45-6:30pm)  

Shoppers (various times)  

The Mission Meal ministry meals on Tuesday evenings will follow the AWANA year calendar. The Forged Youth meals 

will continue being prepared and served on Wednesday evenings (as we have done this past year) and follow the pub-

lic school calendar.  

 If you would like more information, or to let us know of your desire to participate, please contact Ronda at 541-548-

3066 or by email at pbcc@powellbuttechurch.com. 

 *The meal is absolutely free, but donations are always accepted to pay it forward for other families to be able to eat 

a hot meal on a weekly basis.  

Donation items needed!!! Look for the food donation board in both the fellowship and great halls. You will have ongo-

ing opportunities to help provide the ingredients necessary for our weekly meals. 

 

May 2022 Menu 

                              
May 3 & 4                             May 31 & June 1        
 

Spaghetti feed                      Tri-tip 

Salad                                     Kielbasa 

Bread sticks                          Mac and cheese 

                                               Green Salad                                                                                                                        

May 10 & 11                        Sourdough rolls 

                      
Taco Bar                                                                                                        

Beans                                    

Spanish Rice                                                                                                         

                    

May 17 & 18                                                                                        
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Chili                                                                                                                 

Cornbread                   

Salad                    

 

May 24 & 25 

 

BBQ Hamburgers & Hotdogs                                                                                                           

Chips,  

Cheese slices, lettuce, tomatoes, onion, & pickles 

Salad 

 

 

Have a happy and safe summer!  

See you in September. 



 

 

                                          CHANGE A LIFE! 
JOIN THE BABY BOTTLE DRIVE SUPPORTING 

       

May 1 – June 19, 2022 
HOW IT WORKS 

Pick up a baby bottle in the foyer. Fill your bottle with spare 

change, cash or a check.  

Return your bottle on Father’s Day it can be part way full or 

filled to  the brim! 
All of your generous gifts will go directly to Pregnancy Resources of Central  
Oregon allowing them to reach more families with the hope and love of Jesus. 
Clients receive free pregnancy testing, ultrasounds, fatherhood coaching, prenatal vitamins, 
diapers, formula, food, Learn to Earn Parenting Education to get  
maternity and baby clothing, pregnancy loss and abortion support, options  
counseling and community referrals.  

SAVE THE DATE AND LEARN MORE 
July 17, 2022 FROM 4 – 6 pm 

 
God asked us to be good and faithful stewards of the resources He entrusts to us. Powell Butte Christian 
Church and OCEF is offering a seminar through OCEF’s partner Family Planning Ministry.  
Estate planning is often overlooked as a means for good stewardship. Regardless of your financial posi-
tion or age, every adult should have an effective estate plan that includes future distribution of re-
sources, outlines important medical decisions, and provides for the guardianship of minor  
children. 
57% of U.S. adults do not currently have estate planning documents and two-thirds have no living will 
or other advanced directive. These documents typically cost between $1,500 - $4,000.  
Do you know where you can get these documents for FREE?  
Do you want to understand more about Estate Planning? Do you want to know why everyone needs a 
will? Do you have other questions…Do I need a Trust? Do I need a Power of Attorney?  How can I avoid 
costly mistakes like probate?  
If you answer yes, then you will want to come to this seminar from Financial Planning Ministry. In order 
to obtain your FREE secure documents, you will need to attend this seminar in order to get your special 
code to access documents.  A Family Planning Ministry Estate Consultant helps you through the entire 
process. FMP is approved by the Evangelical Council for Financial Accountability and has a Better  
Business Rating of A+.  Feel free to take a look at their website:  https://www.fpm.org  
Steve Carter, Stewardship Pastor of Southeast Christian Church in Kentucky says that the FMP seminar 
“empowers people with practical guidance based on Biblical foundation of stewardship. Many of our 
members are benefiting from their invaluable estate planning service which is helping them to leave a 
legacy that honors God in advance of his kingdom.” Reserve your spot at the seminar today by signing 
up in the foyer. For further information contact Susan Rath at 541-548-3066. 

https://www.fpm.org/


 

 

From the desk of Suzan Beam, Life Skills Ministry Youth Coach       

 

How to Help When Your Teen Falls Behind in School (Part 1) 
by 

Amy Morin, LCSW 

                                 Updated on August 12, 2020 

                                Fact checked by Sean Blackburn 

In high school, harder concepts are introduced, more work is assigned, and the expectations are higher than ever—and 

that doesn’t even take into account the stress of non-academic pursuits, such as sports, clubs, jobs, and friends. 

With all the pressure piled onto today’s teenagers, it’s no surprise that some start to get in trouble with their schoolwork. 

Teens who fall behind may fall into a pattern of poor test grades, incomplete homework, and failing grades. 

While you can't force your teen to do their work, you can offer a little extra support to help them. With your help, they 

should be able to catch up on homework before they fall behind too much. 

Step In Early 

It's important to help your teen before they dig themselves in too deep. Whether your teen doesn’t understand their math 

homework or they lost an important project in science, falling behind can be really stressful. And many teens cope with 

that stress by avoiding the truth. 

Rather than face that pile of homework that keeps adding up or stare at a book they don’t understand, they often prefer 

not to think about it. But the “out of sight, out of mind” approach only makes their problems worse. 

If you suspect your teen is falling behind, consider it a sign that they need some extra support. The sooner you step in, 

|the better. It’s easier to catch up on missed work and difficult concepts when they are only a little bit behind. Once they 

get too far behind, they are likely to become overwhelmed and it will be much harder to dig out of the hole. 

Prioritize Your Teen’s Schedule 

If your teen is flitting from drama club to football practice to flipping burgers each day, they may be overscheduled. If 

that’s the case, they may need to cut back on non-academic pursuits. 

Sit down together and prioritize. Some teens assume their involvement in extra-curricular activities is crucial to college 

admissions. But college admissions officers won’t care what activities appear on transcripts if they have failing grades. 

You may need to establish a clear rule that helps your teen decide whether they can continue activities outside of school. 

For example, you might say, "If your progress report shows ant failing grades you'll need to quit your job," or "If you're  

missing more than two homework grades, you'll need to quit the drama club." 

Rule Out Underlying Learning Disorders 

Sometimes learning disorders go undiagnosed until high school. When the work gets harder, learning disabilities become 

more apparent. 

If you suspect your teen may be struggling with a learning issue, talk to school officials. If your teen’s teachers see signs  

of a problem, your teen may be tested for learning disabilities. 

 

 

Consider Mental Health Issues 

Many teens struggle to stay caught up on their schoolwork because they're battling mental illness. It's hard to do  

homework when you're feeling depressed or anxious. Sleep disorders, depression, anxiety, eating disorders or substance 

abuse are just a few of the common mental health issues teens face. 

If you suspect your teen has a mental health issue, schedule an appointment with the doctor. Discuss any changes you're 

seeing in your teen's mood, behavior, and academic performance and the physician can help determine how to proceed. 

 

Look for How to Help When Your Teen Falls Behind in School (Part 2) in the June 2022 PBCC Newsletter.  

 

If you or your son or daughter are interested in seeking support from this ministry, please contact Suzan at  

pbcc@powellbuttechurch.com or leave a message with Jeanne at the church office.  

https://www.verywellfamily.com/amy-morin-1094715
https://www.verywellfamily.com/sean-blackburn-4842654
https://www.verywellfamily.com/signs-your-teen-is-overscheduled-4083061
https://www.verywellfamily.com/types-of-extracurricular-activities-2601430
https://www.verywellfamily.com/what-to-do-if-your-teen-has-failing-grades-2609570
https://www.verywellfamily.com/teens-4157360
https://www.verywellfamily.com/has-my-teenager-been-drinking-alcohol-2609067
https://www.verywellfamily.com/has-my-teenager-been-drinking-alcohol-2609067


 

 

Powell Butte Christian Church 13720 S HWY  126, Powell Butte, OR, 97753     541-548-3066     www.powellbuttechurch.com 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
Worship Services* 

 
 

2 

 
Ladies Quilting 9am 

 

 

Elders Mt. 6:30pm 

3 

Ladies Quilting 9am 

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 
 

Mission Meal 5pm 

4 
 

Men’s Bible Study 7am 

Women’s Bible Study 

9am 

 

Youth Group 6pm 

5 
 

 Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

6 
 

OFFICE CLOSED 

 
 

7 

COWBOY CHURCH  

Potluck 6pm 

 

COWBOY CHURCH  

 7pm 

8 

Worship Services* 

 

 

9 
 

Ladies Quilting 9am 

 

 

 

10 

Ladies Quilting 9am  

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

 

Mission Meal 5pm 

11 
Men’s Bible Study 7am 

Women’s Bible Study 

9am 

 

Youth Group 6pm 

12 
 

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 
 

GOT Mt. 6:30  

 

13 

OFFICE CLOSED 

14 

 

   

COWBOY CHURCH  

 7pm 

15 

Worship Services* 
 

 

 

16 
Ladies Quilting 9am 

 

 
 

Board Mt. 6:30pm 

 

17 
Ladies Quilting 9am  

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

 

Mission Meal 5pm 

18 
Men’s Bible Study 7am 

Women’s Bible Study 

9am 

19 
       

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 
 

 

 

20 

OFFICE CLOSED 

 

 

21 
 

COWBOY CHURCH  

 7pm 

 

  

22 
   Worship Services* 

 

 

23 
Ladies Quilting 9am 

 

 
 

 

 

24 
Ladies Quilting 9am  

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

 

Mission Meal 5pm 

25 

 

Men’s Bible Study 7am 

Women’s Bible Study 

9am 

 

 

26 
       

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 
 

 
 

27 

OFFICE CLOSED 

                   
               

 

 

28 
 

COWBOY CHURCH  

 7pm 

29 
Worship Services* 

 

 

30 

Ladies Quilting 9am 

 

Office Closed 

Memorial Day 

31 
Ladies Quilting 9am  

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

 

Mission Meal 5pm 

    

 
Don’t see your birthday  

or anniversary  

listed here?  Call the office at 

541-548-3066 and give us your 

birthday and/or anniversary so 

we can add it to our list! 

MAY 2022      

 

May Birthdays 

 

 *Worship Services:  

Saturday Night Cowboy Church - 7pm 

SUNDAYS:  

8:30am In person and online  

10:30 am In person and online 

11:30am Historic Chapel In person & online 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


